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The Directorate General of Immigration released the Press Release and the Circular Letter No. IMI-0740.GR.01.01 Year 2022 about 
the updates about second home visas and second home residence permits for foreigners on October 25th, 2022. 
 
This policy is applied to foreign or ex-Indonesian citizens who wish to stay and contribute positively to the Indonesian economy 
ahead of the G20 Summit. The purpose of this policy is to attract foreigners to come to Bali and several other areas in order to 
establish cooperation with all stakeholders to increase tourism in Indonesia. 
 
Foreigners who have this visa can stay in Indonesia for 5 (five) or 10 (ten) years by applying first through visa-online.imigrasi.go.id 
and attaching several required documents, namely: 

a. National passport that is valid and still valid for a minimum of 36 (thirty-six) months; 
b. Proof of Fund in the form of an account belonging to a foreigner or Guarantor with a value of at least IDR 2.000.000.000 (two 

billion Rupiah) or equivalent; 
c. Recent colour photograph with a size of 4 (four) cm x 6 (six) cm with a white background; and 
d. Curriculum Vitae (Daftar Riwayat Hidup). 

The Non-Tax State Revenue rate for a second home visa is IDR 3.000.000 and can be made outside the territory of Indonesia through 
the available Non-Tax State Revenue payment portal. This policy is effective 60 (sixty) days after the circular letter is issued, from 25 
October- 24 December 2022. 
 
References: 

 Circular Letter No. IMI-0740.GR.01.01 Year 2022 

 Directorate General of Immigration Press Release 
 

If you require the copy of these regulations, please do not hesitate to contact research@ibai.or.id 
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Summarized for IBAI Member 

Updates on Issuance of Second Home Visa for Foreigner or ex-Indonesian Citizens Based on the Circular Letter No. 
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